
 

GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

PROVISION OF CONSULTANT FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL 

RESOURCES 

2024/MSIE/DNaR/055 

 

The Government of Anguilla intends to apply a budgetary allocation to payments under a 

contract for Provision of Inter-island biosecurity protocol for invasive plant project 

DPLUS125. The Government of Anguilla now invites sealed bids from eligible bidders for 

the Provision of Consultant as defined within the bidding documents.  

Bidding will be conducted through a Competitive Bid procedure in keeping with the Public 

Procurement and Contract Administration Acts and Regulations.  

 

Interested bidders may obtain further information from and inspect the bidding documents at 

the Procurement Office in the Ministry of Finance between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm. 

 

MSIE Procurement Committee 

DITES 

Government of Anguilla 

Government Headquarters 

The Valley   AI-3040 

Anguilla   B.W.I. 

 

A complete set of bidding documents may be available to interested bidders upon request to 

the Procurement Committee at Vaughn.hazell@gov.ai.  The request should include the 

company name, email address and telephone number so the bid documents can be shared.   

Bids should be received no later than Monday 12th August 2024.  Late bids will be rejected. 

Bids will be opened publicly at the Ministry of Finance on Monday 12th August 2024.  The 

GOA is not bound to accept the lowest of any bids.  This bid process may be cancelled or 

rejected without any liability to GOA. 

Please direct any inquiries to the Procurement Committee at, vaughn.hazell@gov.ai, on or 

before (Friday, 2nd August at 12 noon). 

 

Issued: Wednesday, July 24th, 2024 
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